FRANKLIN TOWNSHIP

FIRE
DEPARTMENT

6231 S. ARLINGTON AVENUE INDIANAPOLIS, IN. 46237 PHONE: 780-1700 FAX: 780-3870
August 11, 1998

Hutchinson Signs Incorporated

25 S, Ewing Street

Indianapolis, In.

Dear Mr. Hutchinson,

I would hke to take this opportunity to thank you for the signs that have been installed at our
new fire headquarters. Your generosity to donate these to the township saved the township
thousand of dollars and reduced the overall cost to the taxpayer for the new facility. Your
design and color scheme accents the new facility and the neon Station 53 is probably one of a
kind in the metro area. As I stated to you when we first met, please give me some idea of the
total cost for the production of these signs and I will send you some documentation for tax

purposes.

Again please accept my sincere thanks for your generous donation to Franklin Township. If we
can ever be any assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact us.

e

Paul Bailey, Chief



